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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Jonathan Webster

Comment:
The Copyright office should provide a way for copyright holder or those with power 
of attorney to maintain a record of their address.   If in a reasonable time frame 
the copyright holder does not maintain his/her address,  the protected work should 
become public domain.
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